







Thursday 19 November 2020







Dear Parent/Carer

Dear Parent/Carer

We normally have a Christmas production that involves as many of our students as possible. This year due to the current climate we are unable to create a whole school production and have parents in to celebrate. As a solution to this we would like to put together a Christmas video that will be available on our website for parents to view. We will be filming students that would like to take part from within their class bubbles.

Please can you sign the attached letter to say that you give permission for your child to participate in filming and the broadcasting of the Christmas video.

There are 2 boxes to tick. One to say that your child can take part in this specific event and one to say that they can take part in any future opportunities that may require filming and being shared.

Please return your letters by the 30<sup>th</sup> November.



Yours sincerely



Gemma James

Lead Teacher of Creative Arts

W: http://www.ellesmerecollege.org.uk

Tel: 0116 2894242

Twitter: @EllesmereLeic









## Return for the attention of class teacher

Name of student:	
Tutor Group:	_
Please select permissions below:	
I give permission for my child	to be filmed and understand that it will be shared
I give permission for my child to performances and understand	to be filmed in future opportunities such as competitions and I that these may be shared.
I DO NOT give permission for n	my child to be filmed
I DO NOT give permission for recompetitions and performance	my child to be filmed in future opportunities such as es shared.
Signed:	Date:
Print:	

Tel: 0116 2894242

Twitter: @EllesmereLeic